Dear Parent/Carer,

From this Wednesday 9t October work is being carried out in our nursery garden.

For health and safety reasons from Wednesday all nursery children should be dropped off and
collected from reception class gates.

If your child arrives late plelase enter via the school office at the front of the building.

The work is expected to last no longer than one week however we will inform parents as soon as
‘normal entry/exit procedure can be-resumed.

Thank you for your support with this.

Mrs A Willis
Head Teacher
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